
 

Town of Johnson 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Corse Salt, Bulk Highway Use 

 

This Request for Proposals (RFP) seeks proposals for qualified salt delivery for the Town of Johnson.  

The quantity of salt required is between 400 and 500 tons.   

 

The material will be delivered to: 

 

663 Railroad Street  

Johnson, Vermont 05656 

 

The Town of Johnson seeks quotes containing the following:  

-The number of tons reserved for delivery to the Town of Johnson 

-Price per ton, delivered 

-Minimum required tons to be purchased and delivered to Johnson 

-Date by which the reserved amount and price per ton is valid through  

 

 

Bids will be received by the Town of Johnson, at PO Box 383, Johnson, Vermont 05656, OR VIA EMAIL 

to tojadministrator@townofjohnson.com until October 1st 2025 at 4:00 PM.  The bids will be opened at 

4:00pm and reviewed at the Selectboard meeting on October 6th at 6:30pm. The Town encourages 

proposals from economically disadvantaged businesses. The Town reserves the right to reject any and all 

submittals and to make a selection based on the needs and requirements of the Town and may select the 

provider that it feels will provide the best value to the Town. 

 

For questions regarding submission of quotes please contact: 

Thomas Galinat, Town Administrator  

tojadministrator@townofjohnson.com 

802-793-8480 

 

For questions regarding on-site storage, delivery, and material specifications please contact 

Jason Whitehill, Road Foreman 

publicworks@townofjohnson.com 

802-730-9597 
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